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NEXT MEETING 
 

Thursday April 15th, 8:00 PM 
SYOSSET – WOODBURY COMMUNITY CENTER 

Jericho Tpk, 2nd light east of Rt. 135 – Opposite Fox Hollow Inn 
On entering park, turn right at stop sign and follow road to end. 

 

 
 

 
 

This was an extremely good winter here in the east.  There are 
still a few mountains that have not quit yet and some that closed 
because of a lack of skiers, not a lack of snow.  If anyone still 
wants to join jack rabbit and get in some last runs, I hear that 
Killington is trying to stay open until June 21st, the first day of 
summer.  I will keep you posted as to whether they make it. 



 
 
 
 

Trips and Events 
For trip info call Lois at 518-945-2667 or Eleanor at  516-938-7078 

  
 

Now is the time to let your voice be heard for next season’s trip 
choices.  Please attend our April meeting to let us know where 
our trip committee should focus.  Although we can’t please 
everyone, it’s always a good idea to get your choice in early.  
We have not gone to Europe in many years.  Is there any interest 
in going there again?  Let your voice be heard  NOW. 
 
  
 
 
 

April 24th, 2015  Guatemala, Tikal, Antigua, and Atitlan:  10 
days, includes all tours and all meals.  $1295.00 plus air fare and 
tax. 
This trip is closed and ready to go. 
 
 
 
Oct 26th,2015 Vietnam, Cambodia and Mekong River:  13 
days. 
 

Anyone interested in this trip should call Lois for more 
information. 

 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 

Mid-Week Skiing, by Gary Schorr:  Spring is in the air and our 
local ski areas are shutting down, so we may not be able to hit 
the trails again until next winter.  I’ll keep checking conditions 
and weather and if it looks like we can get another day in, I’ll 
send out an e-mail.  It’s been a great year with wonderful snow 
cover, as those of you who have joined us can attest.  Part of the 
pleasure of the midweek outings is the pleasure of the company 
on the ride up and back.  If you’d like to be included, please let 
me know at: gss12@optonline.net.  

 
 

 
 
   
Mid Week Biking, by Chris Zimmet:  Although we have not 
started riding yet, now is the time to brush off the cobwebs and 
get the bike into safe riding condition before the bike shops are 
too crowded to get quick attention for a tune up, or repairs.  
Keep a lookout for an e-mail if you are already registered, and if 
not, now is a good time to do it, so you will be notified as soon as 
it is warm enough to ride. Send the e-mail to 
peachglowgirl48@yahoo.com  
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Words, Words, Words 
 

For each of three words below, find a fourth word, which, when 
added to the others, forms a compound word or a word pair. 
 
For example, for a set including smith, fore, and game, the 
answer would be word, as in wordsmith, foreword, and word 
game.  Ready? 
 
                              1.poke, motion, down 
                              2. wood, luck, times 
                              3. watch, light, sign 
                              4. style, saver, time 
                              5. off, business, case 
                              6. blue, cottage, cake 
                              7. maiden, made, open  
                              8. lunch, top, luxury 
                              9. let, red, hawk 
                            10. chuck, word, hard 
                            11. remover, light, hot 
 
Still don’t get it?  Here is the answer to number 1. (slow) as in 
slowpoke, slow motion, slow down.  The answers to the rest will 
be in next month’s Newsletter.  Good luck. 
 
 

 

 




